
 PUBLIC NOTICE
DECISION ON SUBMISSIONS AND FURTHER SUBMISSIONS ON 
PROPOSED PLAN CHANGE 2 TO THE WAITAKI CATCHMENT WATER 
ALLOCATION REGIONAL PLAN
Pursuant to Clause 10 of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991, 
the Canterbury Regional Council (Environment Canterbury) gives public notice that 
it has made a decision on submissions and further submissions on proposed Plan 
Change 2 to the Waitaki Catchment Water Allocation Regional Plan (WCWARP).
The WCWARP is amended in accordance with the decision from the date of this 
public notice. 
Any person, who made a submission on proposed Plan Change 2, has the 
right to appeal the decision on their submission to the High Court, but only on 
a question of law. Any Notice of Appeal must be filed with the High Court by 17 
November 2014.
Inspection and availability of the Decision
Copies of the Decision on submissions and further submissions are available for 
public inspection during office hours at:
•	 The offices of Environment Canterbury at: 17 Sir Gil Simpson Drive, 

Christchurch; Beach Road, Kaikoura; 75 Church Street,Timaru.
•	 The office of MacKenzie District Council at Main Street, Fairlie
•	 The office of the Waimate District Council at 125 Queen St, Waimate.
•	 All open public libraries in the Canterbury Region (excluding those that are 

closed due to the earthquakes).
•	 On the Environment Canterbury website: www.ecan.govt.nz/pc2-wcwarp 
A paper copy of the decision on submissions and further submissions on 
proposed Plan Change 2 is available from Customer Services at a cost as set in 
the Annual Plan. 
Please contact Nick Regnault on 0800 324 636 or at nick.regnault@ecan.govt.nz, 
if you have any questions about proposed Plan Change 2. 
For any other enquires please contact Customer Services; Christchurch 
03 365 3828 or Freephone 0800 324 636.
Bill Bayfield 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE


